JANUARY 2020 VOLUME 2 ISSUE 1

MAPA NEWS

Mid-American Pilots Association



WHAT'S GOING ON?

The club has its first Private Pilot completely trained on the Jabiru through the club! Josh Magruder flew with DPE Chris Lemon on January 19th and successfully completed his Private Pilot oral and practical tests.

Tristan Lett became the 3rd student to solo the Jabiru on January 14th.

Our club meetings are the 3rd Tuesday of the month at the hangar. Don't forget "Tuesday Nights at the Airport" for members to hang out and talk planes & flying.

Our second Fly-In is scheduled for Leap Day, February 29th, 7am to noon Central time. There will be much planning ahead for a successful Fly-In, please keep a look out for emails or posts.

The EAA Build & Fly Program, ages 8-18, is scheduled for an initial building session on February 15th, from 8am to noon Central time, and a second session during the Fly-In on 29th. For more info please see flyer or contact SStine99@aol.com.

